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From: EBP
To: M&CP - Licensing
Date: 23 November 2022 16:13:55

In respect of the license on this link:
https://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/services/licensing/alcohol-and-entertainment/current-
licensing-applications/chicago-booth

I object to this proposal since the demands are utterly unreasonable. This is a residential
area where loud music/sale of alcohol cannot be allowed until 3am all week!

Justus Stoermer


